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I support the strongest regulations against dumping of any pollutants in Puget Sound by cruise ships
or any ships for that matter. Frankly, I'd rather not see any cruise ships return to any where within
the Salish Sea! The climate crisis is real and we have to start reducing our dependency on fossil
fuels and the cruise industry is a great place to start!


